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Fossil Insects - Bridging Past and Present 

 
Dear Friends and Colleagues, 

We are pleased to invite you to the International Palaeoentomological Conference 

Fossil Insects - Bridging Past and Present, 

which will take place in Kraków on 22nd to 25th May, 2025. 

 

We are organising this event to highlight the significance of Polish palaeoentomology 

and to celebrate  

the 40th Anniversary of the Palaeoentomological Section of the Polish Entomological 

Society. 

 

We will focus on fossil insects from different epochs and the insights they provide for 
palaeoenvironmental reconstructions and the study of evolutionary trends. We aim to highlight 
the contribution of Polish researchers to the development of global palaeoentomology, set 
against the backdrop of international achievements. 
 
Detailed information and registration will be available soon. We are still finalising the details, but 
please save the date: May 22nd to 25th, 2024 to visit Kraków.  
We are pleased to announce thanks to the support of the Ministry of Science and Higher 
Education, we are able to minimise the costs of participation in the event. We warmly invite you 
to participate in the conference in the heart of Kraków!  
 
 
 
 

Greetings, 
Organizing Committee FossilBPP 

 
The Conference has been financed by  

 

 

 

Katarzyna Kopeć 

 

Elżbieta Sontag  

 

 Agnieszka Soszyńska 

mailto:fossilbpp@gmail.com

